
Zetron announced that it will expedite orders of new and 
replacement equipment to resellers and customers in 
Oklahoma who have suffered damage due to the area’s 
recent outbreak of tornadoes.

Redmond, WA, U.S.A., May 28, 2013 – Zetron, a leading 
provider of mission-critical  communications solutions 
worldwide, announced that it is expediting orders for new 
and replacement equipment to those who were affected by 
the  tornadoes that devastated parts of Oklahoma this week.

“We are ready to assist our resellers as they help public-safety agencies affected by the tornadoes 
resume operations as quickly as possible,” said Zetron South-Central U.S. Territory Manager, Mark Hunt. 
“To support these efforts, we will expedite orders for equipment repairs and replacements related to 
the tornado and deliver equipment to those affected by the tornadoes without delay.”

Zetron resellers who need assistance due to the tornado should call (425) 820-6363 and press 2.

About Zetron
For over 30 years, Zetron has been providing mission-critical communications solutions to customers 
in public safety, transportation, utilities, manufacturing, healthcare and business. With offices in the 
U.S.A., U.K., Australia and numerous field locations, Zetron supports a worldwide network of resellers, 
system integrators and distributors. This gives Zetron a global reach as well as a local presence in 
the regions it serves. Zetron is a wholly owned subsidiary of JVC Kenwood Corporation. For more 
information, visit: www.zetron.com.
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“We are ready to assist our resellers as 
they help public-safety agencies affected 
by the tornadoes resume operations as 
quickly as possible.”

Mark Hunt,  
Territory Manager, South-Central U.S., Zetron
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